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Dear ,  
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 34856 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Analytics  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. Who is your Chief Operations Officer?  
 
Donna Hayward-Sussex 
 

2. Who is your Chief Nurse?  
 
Andy Cruickshank 
 

3. Who is your Responsible Officer for Performance?  
 
Nigel Lowther 
 

4. Who is your Responsible Officer for Transformation?  
 
Jeff Boateng 
 

5. Who is your Responsible Officer for Informatics and Reporting? 
 
Nigel Lowther 
  

6. Who is your Director of Finance?  
 
Sheila Stenson 
 

7. What stage of analytics are you in - Descriptive, Predictive, Prescriptive?  
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Descriptive  
 

8. Do you currently use predictive analytics in your Organisation? 
 
N/A 
 

9. If yes, do you use it for any of the following: bed modelling, theatres, staffing and productivity (better 
use of resources)?  
 
N/A 
 

10. Is it an internal or external team that does your predictive analytics? 
 
N/A 
 

11. If external, please mention their name. 
 
N/A 

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




